
Livingitene Range
SCHOOL DIVISION N o. 68

June 22, 2012

Mr. Ian Baxter
NSC, Chair
The Alberta Teachers' Association
P.O. Box 914 Coleman, AB TOK OMO

Dear Mr. Baxter:

Re:	 Notice of intent to post both ATA and LRSD initial proposals

As per the discussion between the local ATA Negotiating Subcommittee and
the Livingstone Range School Division (LRSD) Negotiating Committee on
June 21, 2012, the LRSD Negotiating Committee did not agree to receive the
ATA proposal as confidential and the ATA Negotiating Subcommittee was
fully informed that the proposals would be posted on the LRSD website.

As you requested to know when the initial proposals would be posted, it is
the intent of the LRSD Negotiating Committee to post it on June 26, 2012.

It was also indicated by Peter Kalis, RBA for the local Negotiating
Subcommittee to communicate this information through you.

Finally our June 21st meeting ended prior to scheduling our next bargaining
meeting. Given that it is near the end of June our committee suggests that
we look for a date in mid September. Will you please provide me with
suggested dates your committee is available for our next bargaining
meeting?

If you should have any questions please feel to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jef Perry
Associate Superintendent Business Services
Livingstone Range School Division No. 68

5202 - 5 Street East
P.O. Box 69
Claresholm, AB
TOL OTO

T: 403.625.3356
F: 403.625.2424
www.Irscl.ab.ca
1.800.310.6579

committed to learning ... 	 dedicated to students ...	 enriching communities ...



Jeff Perry

From:	 Jeff Perry
Sent:	 Friday, June 22, 2012 2:39 PM
To:	 Ian Baxter
Subject:	 Letter providing notice
Attachments:	 2012-06-22 Notice.pdf

Hi Ian,

As per your committees request from last night's discussion.

Jeff Perry
Associate Superintendent, Business Services
Livingstone Range School Division #68
(403) 625-3356
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